
Please join the Town of Huntington 
 

Town Supervisor, Edmund J. Smyth & 
Town Attorney, Deborah N. Misir for our 

 
First Annual Celebration of Diwali 

The Festival of Lights  

 

 

 

 

 

This first annual celebration will take place on: 
 

Friday, October 14, 2022 at 
Town Hall 

100 Main Street 
Huntington, NY 

Time: 4:00 PM –8:00 PM 
We look forward to seeing you then! 

 
RSVP on or before October 7, 2022 at: 

Steve Haddock – shaddock@huntingtonny.gov or (631) 351-3182 


